Browning Public Schools

Superintendent's Office

129 First Avenue S.E. P.O. Box 610 Browning, MT 59417

Phone: (406) 338-2715 • Fax: (406) 338-3200



April 2, 2020

Dear Mrs. Donna Yellow Owl:

Please accept this correspondence as a letter of support to allow Jacey Hannon to graduate early at the end of her junior year in May of 2021. She and her parents are asking for the following:

- 1) Foundational Diploma Policy #4500
- 2) For Board Policy #4510 they are asking to waive lines 27-30, line 29 and line 30.
- 3) For MCA 10.55.905 Policy #4500 Health enhancement and PE requirements
 - a. My recommendation is to allow an independent study to PE this summer by having her track hiking and biking opportunities, with journal and to have one of our PE teachers help her track this and the hours for it.

In light of recent events I am in support of this and understand that Jacey is working diligently to fulfill all requirements necessary to graduate early.

Sincerely,

Corrina Guardipee-Hall ED.S.

Superintendent

Browning Public Schools

cc: Board Trustees Employees